
From: Elena Satut Duncan
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Cc: Heck, Patrick
Subject: Fwd: Sherman Ave
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 9:55:35 AM

Hello,

My neighbors have informed there is a consideration for turning part of Sherman Avenue into
a pedestrian/bike boulevard.  I live at 1011 Sherman Avenue.  I am in support of this idea - it
would be great to have more space for people to walk/run/bike to help support the social
distancing needed to prevent COVID-19.  There has been an increase in foot traffic, which is
wonderful, but I notice a lot of people dodging each other/crossing streets to avoid contact. 
Opening up Sherman to foot/bike traffic only is a great idea and one I full-heartedly support.

Thank you for your consideration.

Elena Duncan
home phone608-230-5943
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